
From: Bull, Robert
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: Georgia-Pacific No. 4 Combination Boiler
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2011 8:39:33 AM
Attachments: 20110210080702271.pdf

Good Morning,

This letter will be under the 1070005-066-AC project file.  thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Koerner, Jeff
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 8:38 AM
To: Bull, Robert
Subject: FW: Georgia-Pacific No. 4 Combination Boiler

FYI ...

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelley, Tracey S. [mailto:TRACEY.KELLEY@GAPAC.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 8:28 AM
To: Koerner, Jeff
Cc: Alexander, Jeremy L.; Reynolds, Ron E.; Antoine, Melissa K.; Galler, Wayne J.; Frost, Gary (Florida)
Subject: Georgia-Pacific No. 4 Combination Boiler

Dear Mr. Koerner:

Please find attached our letter regarding the No. 4 combination boiler replacement of No. 6 fuel oil-fired
burners with natural gas-fired burners, proposing replacement of superheater section tubes and project
greenhouse gas emissions.  If you have any questions, please contact Ron Reynolds at 386-329-0967.

Sincerely,

Tracey Kelley
Administrative Assistant
Environmental Department
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations, LLC
(386) 329-0096
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